WSIKIR

June 16, 1986

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

This is to confirm your report of reception of WSKR on the morning
of September 2, 1985.

We appreciate your listening and letting us know of our coverage.
I am sorry for the delay in getting back to you.

Si rely, )

DON M. STEVENSON
Chief Engineer
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